
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 15th December 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As an award for your child completing the October Half Term home learning, we have decided to take them 

to Van Hage for an Ice Skating session.  This will take place on Monday 8th January 2018.  Transport will be 

provided and the trip fully supervised by Norwood staff.  We will leave school at 9.30am to return back to 

school for 11.30am.   

Your child will need to bring a bag with some warm non-school uniform in to get changed into when they 

arrive in school on the morning of Monday 8th January. 

Please complete the permission slip below and return via email by Tuesday 19th December 2017. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Reynolds      Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher      Head Teacher 

 

 

Van Hage Ice Skating Treat-Monday 8th January 2018 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________ to attend the Ice Skating session at Van Hage on Monday 

8th January 2018. 

 

Signed: _________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ______________________________ 
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